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NEWSLETTER FOR FIRST TERM, 2016/2017 ACADEMIC SESSION


 We have successfully come to the end of the first term of 2016/2017 academic session. To God be the glory. He gave us the grace to wade through the challenges of this period of our national life with dauntless optimism.
APPRECIATION


We appreciate Lagooz parents/guardians who responses and contributions assisted us enormously to effortless navigate our way out of this time to a reasonable extent. Almighty God will bless you all.

PAYMENT OF SCHOOL FEES


Payment of school fees should be on or before the reopening day. We really appreciate your response in this regard. Second term begins on 9th January 2017. Those in JSS3/SS3 will pay second and third term fees during the second term period.

LAGOOZ DIAMOND GIANT


This is a financial partnership between parents/guardians and Lagooz Schools. It enhances payment of school fees using interest on deposit with the school. You are also entitled to a handsome percentage of the sum of money deposited by any person you refer to this partnership. For full information on this, contact the following: 

1.
Adeyinka

08028819507

2.
Busola

08034403800

3.
Lolade

08097137507

There is every need for you and your friend to be part of this partnership.
BOARDING FACILITIES – SCHOOL HOSTEL


Lagooz boarding facilities include separate hostels for boys and girls, recreation facilities, students’ common rooms, well-ventilated rooms, shower/toilet cubicles, refectory, clinic, among others.

In the boys’ hostel, there is a house master and in the girls’ hostel, there is a matron, two of them competent and experienced in hostel management.


Lagooz hostel is another home for the students. Payment is affordable. Contact the principal in person and discuss this.
END OF YEAR CELEBRATIONS


The Christian and Muslim students are given the opportunity to celebrate a successful end of the year separately and in their own method. 


To this effect, the Christians celebrated the Christian Carol on 8th December, 2016 whereas the Muslims celebrated MSSN on 9th December, 2016.

ELECTION OF NEW P. T. A EXCO


A new P. T. A Executive officers were elected on the 10th of December, 2016 in a crucial meeting of parents/guardians and Lagooz teachers. 


Prince Oyekan emerged the Chairman (secondary) while Mrs. Salami Henrietta won the position of Chairman (primary). The election was free, fair and credible. 


Once more, we thank Almighty God for preserving our souls. We also thank you our parents/guardians. Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

___________________________

Chief/Mrs. E. O. Otubela.


Principal

For: management

